Secretary’s Report 2017 – 2018


[bookmark: _GoBack]Another season has gone by where does the time go! Year by year it seems to get tougher (same sentence for the last few years).  Unfortunately there seems to be a downward trend with all local football, although I am happy to report we still remain strong.  

Personally I would like to thank the League Council for all their help over the past season.  

Most importantly can I remind you that you must keep me updated of any changes you have throughout the season so I can forward these to all our clubs.    

Lastly, wishing you all a very happy summer, enjoy the break.

Angela Barham 
General Secretary





